

Barrington's Prevention

Coalition

Health & Wellness Committee Report-2/3/21

- 1. Our East Bay Tobacco Youth Council has begun to develop a survey for parents/adults on tobacco use. They will be part of the next Regional Coalition meeting, using break outs as focus groups. Survey implementation is expected to begin in March. The results will inform their work on a brochure to be completed in summer/fall.
- 2. We are finalizing our annual reports for 2020 that will be shared widely.
- 3. We will be holding our 2nd virtual Youth Awareness Class in February. The class is for those under 21 from JHB or Municipal Court with alcohol infractions.
- 4. "Raise Your Hand" continues with parents able to email questions that will be answered in a blog form by student assistance counselors and social workers.
- 5. Applying for a Mental Health Awareness Training grant from SAMSHA
- 6. Our next BAY Team meeting is Monday, 2/8, 9:00am-Zoom